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Myrtle Beach, SC, June 18 — Lisa Ariail Oehmig of Glen Raven, Inc., has been awarded the
David Clark Award for distinguished leadership and service to the Southern Textile Association. The
presentation was made during the STA Business Breakfast Session of the Joint Annual Meeting of the
STA and Fiber Buyers Groups at The Marriott Resort at Grande Dunes. The Award was presented by
Randy Blackston, Vice President of Operations, Glen Raven Custom Fabrics, LLC and Past President of
STA.

Recipients of the David Clark Award are selected by the Board of Governors from past presidents
of the association who have continued to provide leadership and service to the organization and industry
for a minimum of ten years after their term has ended. Oehmig served as president of the Southern
Textile Association 2007-2008 and as chairman 2008-2009.

Lisa Ariail Oehmig has spent her past 18 years committed to the success of Glen Raven, working
in various roles from Manufacturing Services to Supply Chain. Lisa grew up in the shadow of Mayfair
Mills, and ultimately began her career there upon graduating Clemson University in 1981 — following in
the footsteps of her father, past STA President Thomas Ariail. In September 1983 she began attending
STA events at Presbyterian College, ultimately becoming the first female President of the organization in
2008.

Serving in a variety of areas within her community, Lisa is honored to chair the Juvenile Diabetes
annual fundraiser and participate in the Upstate Literacy Association, Alamance Women in Leadership,
and the Celebrating Heroes breast cancer fundraiser.

Outside of work she can still be found playing the piano at her childhood church in Arcadia, SC,
cheering on the Clemson Tigers, and spending time with her husband, Leib, and three children in their

Greensboro, NC home.
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